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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ARGENTINA, PRESENTING ITS

 CANDIDACY TO THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY 

FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (MB/IACD) FOR THE 2018-2020 TERM
Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic

to the Organization of American States

OAS 104


The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States has the pleasure to address the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development to present the candidacy of the Argentine Republic as a member of the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) for the 2018-2020 term.


The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States would like to take this opportunity to renew to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development the assurances of it highest esteem.

Washington, D.C., April 9th 2018

To the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development 

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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